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1 December 2010 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ASX Announcement 
 
 
 

Forthcoming release of shares from escrow 
 
Austock Group Limited (“ACK”) announces the release from escrow on 16 December 2010 of 
32,200 ordinary shares. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Adrian Hill 
Company Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For further information please contact: 

Investor Relations Department 

Telephone: +61 3 8601 2625 

Email: investorrelations@austock.com 

 
 
 
 


